
Newhaven Port Marine Safety Code Annual Audit – 16th April 2024 
This annual check PMSC audit was conducted by the Designated Person, Mr D Foster, on 16 April 2024 

using a checklist derived from the Port Marine Safety Code (November 2016) (PMSC) and the 

associated “A Guide to Good Practice on Port Marine Operations” (February 2018) (GtGP).   

It should be noted that a new edition of the PMSC is about to be introduced.  The GtGP is currently 

being revised and a revised document is expected to be introduced later in the year.  It is 

recommended that NPA should be prepared for the introduction of the new editions of the PMSC and 

GtGP. 

From what was seen during the harbour visit and audit, the perusal of reports and minutes provided 

each month to the Designated Person, plus the routine monthly Harbour Master/ Deputy Harbour 

Master/ Designated Person liaison phone calls, the Newhaven Port Authority continues to comply with 

the Port Marine Safety Code. 
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